
 

 
Sustainability Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC) – Special Session 

EPA ENERGY STAR Workshop 
Wednesday, January 24, 2024 

1:30 – 5:00 PM 
 

Please join EPA’s ENERGY STAR staff for an opportunity to provide input on 
major enhancements to Portfolio Manager that are planned for 2024 and beyond.  
  
The Real Estate Roundtable’s SPAC will hold its meeting with climate and energy policy 
leaders on Wednesday, January 24 from 8:30 AM – Noon. Following an informal lunch, 
a SPAC “special session” with EPA ENERGY STAR staff will take place from 1:30 – 
5:00 PM.  
 
The ENERGY STAR team is embarking on the first major upgrade to Portfolio Manager 
in a decade, supported by funding from the Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 to advance 
the goal of reducing greenhouse gas emissions from commercial and residential 
buildings. During this workshop-style session, open to members of the Real Estate 
Roundtable SPAC, EPA will share the latest vision for a number of major 
updates/enhancements to Portfolio Manager, with an emphasis on those that will most 
directly impact building owners. 
 
Participants will have the chance to provide direct feedback on specific enhancements 
under consideration, as well as identify other items for consideration as part of the 
broader Portfolio Manager Upgrade effort. This session will be an excellent opportunity 
for SPAC members to provide detailed feedback to EPA to guide work on the upgrade. 
We hope you’re able to participate in the ENERGY STAR Workshop.  
 
Learn more about EPA’s plans and follow progress at 
https://www.energystar.gov/buildings/benchmark/portfolio_manager_upgrade 
 
For more information regarding SPAC programming on January 24, please contact: 
Duane Desiderio 
Senior Vice President and Counsel, The Real Estate Roundtable 
ddesiderio@rer.org 
202-639-8400 
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